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NOTICE REGARDING THE RECISSION OF 

ADMINISTRATIVE BULLETIN 01-07 
 

 
Pursuant to 956 CMR 3.18, notice is hereby given that the Commonwealth Health Insurance 
Connector Authority (Connector) is rescinding Administrative Bulletin 01-07, originally issued on 
May 31, 2007. 
 
The Administrative Bulletin 01-07 was issued as a temporary measure to provide program guidance 
on Commonwealth Care eligibility, enrollment and appeals procedures, pending the incorporation of 
those guides in the Commonwealth Care regulations. (See, 956 CMR 3.00 et al).  Since the 
Administrative Bulletin 01-07 issuance, regulations regarding these procedures have been issued.  See 
956 CMR 3.00.   The Administrative Bulletin is therefore duplicative or out-of-date.   
 
Therefore, this Notice officially rescinds the Administrative Bulletin 01-07, effective immediately. 
 
If you have questions about the information contained in this bulletin, please contact the Connector at 
(617) 933-3030. 
 
Dated: June 10, 2009 
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